Thank You . . . Florida Green

July 16, 1988

Dear Dan, Thank you for the beautiful memorial to my Bill in the Spring issue of The Florida Green. Please convey my appreciation to your brother, George, on his very well done article It was my pleasure to meet and get to know him.

Through the years. Ive been proud of you and your staff, at National, when you always took top honors for the fine publication. Know I speak for many when I thank you for your time, talent and hard work.

Our family really appreciates your generosity in sending us an ample supply of magazines and beautifully framed cover spread. It will always be cherished. Can't tell you how much it meant to Bill's parents. They called me right after receiving the copy I sent them. Wishing all of you continued success in all of your endeavors. Thanks again,

MRS. WILLIAM G. (BILL) WAGNER

Toan